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October 16, 2009 

 

Blessings to our dearly beloved Chor-Episcopoi, Priests, Parish Managing Committee Members, and all the faithful, 

especially the MGOCSM members. 

Dearly Beloved, 

 The MGOCSM is one of the most dynamic spiritual organizations of our Church. The MGOCSM has been 

organized at the Diocesan level and we have appointed a General Secretary along with Regional Vice-Presidents to 

oversee the activities in our regions. We have already attended a few of the conferences and retreats and are 

pleased to see the growth of our youth in our Diocese. We hope this will continue with even more growth in the 

years to come.  

 The annual MGOCSM unit registration for each parish must be completed by December 1, 2009. The unit 

registration fee of $100.00 and the registration form attached to this kalpana must be completed and submitted 

to the National MGOCSM General Secretary, Dn. Gheevarghese John at the listed address. Only those parishes 

registered as a unit will receive delegate seats to attend the leadership camp. Therefore, all MGOCSM units 

should register at the earliest and be sure to have representation at the annual Leadership Camp. 

 The 10th Annual National MGOCSM Leadership Camp will be hosted by our Diocese in Houston from July 

29 - August 1, 2010. A committee is working hard to effectively plan and organize the camp. We are seeking the 

prayers of all the faithful, especially MGOCSM members for the success of this camp 

 

May the Triune God bless you and grant you a peaceful and a prosperous life. 

 

Your Shepherd in Christ, 

 
Alexios Mar Eusebius  

Metropolitan 


